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09/08/2022  19:00:522022/2442/P APP Ella Turville I would like to appeal the application for number 11. I live in the basement flat of 9A Denning Rd, already their 

is limited privacy of the house number 11 overlooking onto the basement flat. 

They want all floors to have new balconies protruding which will further overlook me and all my Neinbours 

further, giving us all virtually no privacy nor peace. The large raise ground floor roof terrace will impact all of 

my privacy, particularly myself and the residents of 9 Denning Rd.

I already don't feel very comfortable and fear that this will virtually give me  privacy, making me feel as if I will 

have to retreat within my own home.
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